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BY EMAIL 

 
 
July 13, 2020 
 
Mr. Frank Kehoe 
304 95 Matchedash Street North 
Orillia ON  L3V 4T9 
fm.kehoe@rogers.com  
 
 
Dear Mr. Kehoe: 
 
Re:  Motion to Review OEB Decision  

Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0158   
 
  
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) is in receipt of your letter, dated July 5, 2020. As 
indicated in our letter addressed to you on June 26, 2020, the OEB considers this 
matter concluded. The OEB will not be taking any further action with respect to your 
correspondence. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
 

cc: All Registered Parties in EB-2020-0158 
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